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The information that the City of Wynnewood is able to provide on the incident at the Wynnewood
Dollar General is as follows:

On June 29, 2022 an incident occurred at the Dollar General in Wynnewood, Oklahoma. This
incident involved a report of blood in the public restroom located at the store. A*Wynnewood
Police Officer arrived on scene to investigate the incident. Dollar General store employees reported
that medical waste relating to a possible miscarriage was discovered in the store restroom. No
party reported seeing anything resembling human remains. The responding officer did not find that
a crime had taken place and no criminal intent was present, due to this the investigation was
concluded.

The City of Wynnewood was made aware and the responding officer was placed on leave while
an internal investigation was conducted. The result of the investigation was presented to the district
attorney’s office which did not find evidence of criminal wrongdoing. The City of Wynnewood
has performed its’ due diligence investigating the matter and the officer has been reinstated to

active duty.

The City of Wynnewood takes the investigation of any incident or criminal activity and allegation
of wrong doing very seriously. We are committed to improving policies and procedures to ensure
all Wynnewood employees can continue to serve the citizens of this community to the best of their
ability.
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